
 13 September 2021 

 Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 I am pleased to announce that Frazier High School is participating in a Dual Enrollment program. 
 The Dual Enrollment program allows high school students to earn college credits while taking approved 
 courses in high school.  Credits earned through dual enrollment programs transfer to many colleges and 
 universities. 

 Frazier High School has received approval from  Mount Aloysius  for your child to receive college 
 credit for meeting the necessary requirements.  Mount Aloysius has approved our teacher(s) and the 
 Advanced Placement course(s) listed below.  The approved courses from Frazier are: 

 Frazier Course  Mount Aloysius Course  College Credits 

 AP Physics I  SC 105 Physics  (4 credits) 

 AP English  EN 102 Literature  (3 credits) 

 AP American Government  PS 203 American National Government  (3 credits) 

 AP European History  HS 102 World Civics Since 1500  (3 credits) 

 AP U.S. History  HS 201 American History to 1877  (3 credits) 

 If you are interested in receiving college credit for any of the above course(s), please complete the 
 online application (  https://www.mtaloy.edu/dual-enrollment/  ) and submit payment by 
 September 24, 2021  . The cost of each credit is $65.00. 

 If you have any questions after reading the enclosed forms, please contact the high school at 
 724.736.9507 ext 112. 

 Sincerely, 

 Jason E. Pappas 
 Principal 

 Committed to Excellence 
 www.frazierschooldistrict.org 
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